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Oral examinations are held in public. 

Listening to the examinations taking place in presence in April 2024 is possible 
under condition that the candidate agrees with it. 

As the premises of Sigmund Freud University Vienna have to comply with fire 
regulations, examiners or chairpersons of an examination board may limit 
access to a number of persons that corresponds to the spatial conditions. 
Students have the right to take the oral examination in the presence of a 
person of trust. 

Please note that when listening to the oral examinations, recording the 
examination discussions and transmitting them to third parties is strictly 
prohibited. 

 


